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Dear Ladies of the Club,  

1. A home is only for show. 
2. A home should never be cluttered.  If 

shoes, cups, newspapers, toys, jackets or 
family photos ever find their way into 
public view, remove them immediately 
or, better yet, just throw them away. 

3. Never mix styles. 
4. A modern, minimal approach to 

decoration is always best.  The fewer 
pieces in a room the better.  Remember, 
if you do not hear an echo, the room has 
too many people and far too much 
furniture in it. 

5. Avoid color in a home, particularly red.  
Grey and black are bright enough.  If 
you must use color, use it in very, very 
small quantities, for instance, a vase. 

6. Never use vases in a home for they will 
only clutter. (See rule 2.) 

7. Do not over-use your furniture.  In fact, 
try not to use your furniture at all.  
Sitting or lying on a piece will only 
make it look “comfortable” and “lived 
in” and that will never get your home 
featured in an interior design magazine. 

8. Never allow children or pets in a home 
for they are messy and sometimes emit 
unwanted odors. 

9. Never marry a man who has friends.  
Too many men in a room will ruin the 
look of your unused, perfect pieces. 

10. Never marry a woman who likes to 
cook.  Oh, by all means, purchase all the 
latest cookware, utensils, and appliances, 
but never use them.  Food is far too 
messy to be in one’s home. 

And last but not least----- 
11. A home reflects who you are, who 

you’ve been, and who you will be in the 
future. Enjoy it. 

(Reprinted	by	nobody’s	permission,	as	I	
have	no	idea	who	wrote	it,	but	wasn’t	that	
fun?)	

 

 
 
 

Garden Club Meeting 
Ann Street Church, Eure Building 
Thursday, November 7, 9:30 a.m. 

 Delicious Breakfast treats 
Program begins at 10 

Don’t forget to dress comfortably for 
gardening yoga!  

 

 
 



		
	

	
	 	

Yard of the Month 
210 Marsh Street 

The adorable home of  
Inez Leyden & Allan Evans 

Come see the backyard—it is a wonderland! 
 

 
And don’t forget the………. 
 
Jumble Sale  
 
Janie will be at the drop off Saturday 
afternoon, Nov 9, and needs helpers to 
transport the leftover items from St. 
Paul’s to our storage room. 
Location: old Gaskills Hardware, 900 
Live Oak St. across from Marks tires. 
PLEASE SEPARATE JEWELRY and 
give to Cheryl Young at Nov 7 meeting 
 
PLEASE DO NOT DONATE: 

1. Electronics 
2. Books 
3. Clothes 
4. Frames 
5. Tattered linens (good linens are 

accepted) 

Janie Jones -  (cell) 252-723-7986  (hm.) 
252-729-9711 
Penny Holland - (cell) 336-213-1783 

 

 
 

 
 

We want to thank Barbara Vincent 
(BJ) for writing an article about our 

activities for the Eastern Beacon 
 
 

 
 

 
 
See you ‘round town, 
 
Beverly Glover-Wood, Editor 
 
 
 
 
 


